
ANNOUNCEMENT:   

Feedback welcome on Draft 1 of Middle States Self-study 

 

The Middle States Steering Committee and Working Groups are pleased to present to the university 

draft 1 of our Middle States reaccreditation self-study.  We welcome feedback from the whole of the 

university community, faculty, staff, students, and alums.   

What we are looking for in your feedback is whether, from your reading, you think we are satisfying the 

criteria of the seven standards required by Middle States.  A survey template is provided to give 

feedback. You may enter the survey multiple times to provide feedback to the various parts of the 

document, so you do not need to read it cover to cover to give your feedback.  

The self-study and feedback template are located at https://www.wpunj.edu/institutional-

effectiveness/accreditation/.  (See links Middle States Self-study Draft 1 for Review and Template for 

providing Feedback). Log in is required.  Please provide your comments by April 6, 2020.  

We welcome and appreciate any and all feedback!   

https://www.wpunj.edu/institutional-effectiveness/accreditation/
https://www.wpunj.edu/institutional-effectiveness/accreditation/

